
Federal Communications Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20554 

 
May 04, 2009 

 
 
Roy William Mayhugh 
701 Perdew Avenue 
Ridgecrest, CA.  93555-2422 
          1800E3-RLG 
 
 
 
                                                                      In re:  Low Power Television Application of: 
                                                                                 Roy William Mayhugh 
                                                                                 Channel 8, Los Angeles, CA. 
                                                                                 File number BPDVL-20080123AAA 
                                                                                 Facility Id No.: 28566 
 
Dear Applicant: 
 
We are currently processing your above-referenced application.  Our preliminary 
engineering review reveals that your proposed facility does not comply with the 
Commission’s interference rules.   Specifically, the proposal is predicted to cause 
interference to the following facilities: 
 
1.  KFMB-TV, San Diego, CA.  – BPCDT-20080317ABU 
 
You are hereby given the opportunity to file a minor amendment to resolve the specified 
interference problem within (30) days from the date of this letter. Amendments must be 
filed electronically. If not so amended, your application will be considered incomplete 
and subsequently dismissed. 
 
Your response and resolution to the interference issue above as addressed to you in a 
letter dated March 06, 2009.  
 
Beginning of imported e-mail: 
 
From: Roy Mayhugh [roy@mayhugh.com] 
Sent: Thursday, April 16, 2009 1:06 PM 
To: Ron Graser 
Cc: Greg Best; Hossein Hashemzadeh 
Subject: Re: FCC Letter 1800E3-JCF 
 
 
 
 
 



Dear Mr. Graser, 
 
    Please be advised that I am unable to obtain an interference letter from KFMB and I 
am also unable to find an engineering solution that allows me to modify my application 
in a manner that would not require seeking Mexico concurrence again. 
 
    Therefore I request that you dismiss application BPDVL-20080123AAA. 
 
    Thank you for working with me on this.  Contact me if you need anything further. 
 
Best Wishes, 
 
Roy 
 
End of imported e-mail: 
 
Per your e-mail request as imported above, the above referenced application BPDVL-
20080123AAA IS HEREBY DISMISSED. 
 
 
                                                                                         Sincerely 
 
 
                                                                                         Hossein Hashemzadeh 
                                                                                          Associate Chief 
                                                                                          Video Division 
                                                                                           Media Bureau 
 


